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Media Release
Australian Catholic Primary Principals congratulate the Education Minister
May 27, 2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Australian Catholic Primary Principals’ Association has today welcomed the announcement of the reappointment of Dan Tehan as the Federal Minister for Education and congratulate him on his appointment.
Mr Tehan has been both constructive and proactive in his dialogue with our Association since originally taking up the portfolio last year. His understanding of attracting and retaining the best teachers in our schools is appreciated.
ACPPA President, Brad Gaynor, has also acknowledged that it is crucial for Mr Tehan to continue consulting with Catholic education stakeholders around school funding stability, affordable school choice for families, comprehensive early childhood education and assurances for capital grants programs.
The Australian Catholic Primary Principals’ Association (ACPPA) represents over 1200 Catholic Primary School Principals across Australia.

Media Contact: ACPPA President:   Brad Gaynor:   0412 780 668

Leading the Heart, Mind and Spirit of Catholic Primary Education


image1.png




